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August 13, 2025 

 

Dear Commissioners,  

 

For the upcoming LTC meeting agenda, I wanted to add the following:   

I’d like LTC staff to report back on improvements that can be made in our planning and 
coordination processes for construction projects. I am interested in complete street 
designs that incorporate transit. My example is Sunningdale Rd. while these needed 
improvements are being done along the roadway, the LTC stop isn’t being upgraded 
(although there were concerns expressed through the construction consultation process- 
from the public). Bus shelters should be evaluated to coincide with these projects, so they 
become a more seamless part of infrastructure improvements- the end result is all modes 
are addressed and “upgraded” where possible at the same time.  

I’d still like to see these improvements included in the Sunningdale project. Can I direct 
that a shelter/shelters added to the 2026 workplan? 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Corrine Rahman  
Commission Vice Chair  
 

 


